From: Geof Blades <GeofBlades@cepgroup.co.uk>

Sent: 27 February 2013 11:01

To: French, Deborah

Subject: Grenfell Tower London

Morning Debbie,

Ref the above project, I've a meeting with the architects Studio E on Monday 4t Mar regarding the rainscreen overcladding. They've advised me that due to the cost of Zinc rainscreen they are now considering alternative material and finishes to that of zinc. We'll propose your full Reynobond range and finishes as alternative options.

Kind regards

Geof Blades

All CEP companies listed are registered in England and Wales and have their registered office at Verulam Road, Stafford, ST16 SEA.

CEP Architectural Facades Ltd. Registered No 3244260

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE This e-mail and its contents, together with any attachments, are confidential to the sender and the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient or agent responsible for delivery to the intended recipient any unauthorised storage, use, disclosure, copying, distribution or dissemination of this e-mail or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be illegal. If you receive this e-mail in error please advise us by telephone on and delete and destroy this e-mail and any attachments and any copies thereof from your system immediately.

Although any attachments to this e-mail have been checked for viruses we make no representation and give no warranty as to the absence of viruses and you should scan this e-mail and attachments for viruses.